COMMUNICATION - C6

Council — September 29, 2020
Committee of the Whole (Public Hearing)
Report No. 39, ltem 2 & 3

From: Ted Huang

Sent: Monday, September 14, 2020 7:48 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] against changes to redesignation of VOP2010 OP.19.015 & 7.19.039 and

OP.19.012 & 7.19.0396

1. I am writing to you, to state I am strongly against changes to the redesignation of VOP2010
for OP.19.015 & Z.19.039 and OP.19.012 & Z.19.0396.

The area on or near C7 and C10 already has enough population density, I think it is a terrible
idea to have ANY new or further development there

2. I wish to be notified of the council decision

Ted Huang





